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Question for written answer E-013543/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Agustín Díaz de Mera García Consuegra (PPE) 

Subject: Smart Borders Package 

On 15 September 2015, following the meeting of interior ministers on the current situation with regard 
to migration, the Council asked the Commission to bring forward new external border control 
measures before the end of 2015.  

Given that Commissioner Avramopoulos announced in June 2015 that the package relating to the 
establishment of a smart borders system was to be reviewed, could the Commission state whether the 
Council’s request will affect the Smart Borders Package, if so, to what extent? 

 


